
 

 

 

 

 

 

Racial Equity Webinars for Early Childhood 
The Arkansas Head Start Association invites you to participate in these 

dynamic webinars that will focus on racial equity in early childhood 

education.  

Monday, August 14, 2023 
11:30 am-1:00 pm 

Bias in Early Childhood Programs 
 

Monday, October 16, 2023 
11:30 am-1:00 pm 

Microaggression: What is it? 
 

Monday, December 11, 2023 
11:30 am-1:00 pm 

Racial Equity with Policies and 
Procedures 

 

Each session will be $25 per person, please use the link below to access 

 registration forms for each session: 

https://arheadstart.org/index.php/stepping-up-to-racial-equity-in-arkansas/racial-equity-webinars 

For more information, please contact Jackie Govan at 

jackie.govan@arheadstart.org  or 501.371.0740 
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